
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

OUR SUMMER FETE WILL BE ON FRIDAY 7TH JULY 

 

                                                              

FETE STAll – ‘JAM JAR TOMBOLA’                        

Please could you send in a decorated jam jar/s filled with small gifts for  the 

school fete. 

Also, for the fete stalls could you please send in to school as soon as possible: 

1. Fancy dress costumes 

2. Jewellery 

3. Children’s clothes – new and nearly new 

4. Non-alcoholic bottles (e.g. bubble bath, shampoo, pop) 

5. Bottles of alcohol 

6.  Raffle prizes 

7. Soft Toys – in good condition 

8. Toys and Games 

9. Scented Candles 

10. Toiletries 

 

Many thanks 

Ms. Beaumont - Headteacher 



 
 

                   


